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Regional Coordinator Message

What a wonderful world we live in. Our country’s diversity is amazing. Everywhere there
is something to enjoy. | just completed a trip to the Oregon coast. Visiting the
lighthouses was one of my pleasures. It is interesting how each one has their own
characteristics from the structure style to the light lenses. Some lights had colored
lenses. The cadence of the flash would be different. Each one designed to help ship
captains know where they are located on the coast. | now understand the attraction to
miniaturize the structures. One more project to put on my list.

As always | would appreciate input for this newsletter. What is everyone doing? Is your



group working on any projects? Please email me anything and everything. Even small
instructional plans are a great addition.

Your Regional Coordinator, Peggy Zorn
peggyazorn@gmail.com
(541)729-6581

With the loss of our beloved Dot there has been concern for the future of Dot’s
Doll House in Lincoln City. It was great to hear that the business has been purchased
by Carrie Perry-Kealey and Anndrea Stutzman. They are keeping all the minis and
adding more. Speaking with Carrie they are looking for more products to add to their
inventory. If you are a vendor contact her. Summer hours 10-4 PM 7 days a week.
Closed on Wednesdays and Thursdays during the winter.

Dot’s Doll House

1542 NE Hwy 101
Lincoln City, Oregon 97367
(541)994-4647
rockinghorse@lincolncity.biz



Miniature
Sale

Saturday
October 18, 2025
Hours 10-4
231 N Garden Way
Eugene, OR 97401

The Eugene Miniatures
Club is sponsoring a Fall
Sale. The price of an 6
foot table is $30. It will be
held in the church
gymnasium and will be
limited to 30 tables.
Admission is $3 per
person. All funds will be
donated to the church as
a thank you for providing a
space to gather. If you are
interested in selling please
email
peggyazorn@gmail.com

for an application.
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If you have never attended a house party or convention now is the time to start
planning for the experience. California Dreaming July 23-26, 2026 brings the national
convention to the west. The work and planning is gearing up. Our west coast
members are starting the active work on all the gifts and treasures you come home
with. On June 25th a group gathered at Georgia Queen’s home in McMinnville,
Oregon. A good time was had by all. If you would like to get involved with the pre-



convention activities, help is always appreciated. A list of the committee chairmans
is provided on the NAME website. Feel free to contact any chairman to offer your
help.

Upcoming Regional Event !

N-3 Retreat
Aldersgate
Turner, Oregon
March 27-29
2026

Remember to check out the NAME websites

miniatures.org
&

create.miniatures.org

RENEWAL OPTIONS
Online - By Phone
By Mail - Through Pay Pal

Online at:
https://miniatures.journeycare.app/membership-options

By Phone:
(8317)571-8094
M, T, W&F 9am-4:30pm
(closed Thursday)

By Mail:
Mail check and Membership Form to:
NAME



130 N Rangeline Rd,
Carmel, IN 46032
Please note in the memo it’s for Region N-3 to get the $10 regional renewal credit
and subtract it from the total.

Send payment by PayPal to name@miniatures.org
Please note in the memo it is for Membership Renewal

Regional Representatives

Regional Coordinator
Peggy Zorn
11221 Steinkamp Rd SE
Aumesville, OR 97325
(541)729-6581
peggyazorn@gmail.com

Idaho
Looking to find someone to represent your area

Oregon
Cindy Bottasso
4109 Southview Ter
Medford, OR 97504
(541)531-8004
cbottasso@msn.com

Washington and Alaska
Lisa Gabbert
18722 - 51st Ave SE
Bothell, WA 98012
(425)488-7691
lisag526@frontier.com



